
 

 

Merry Christmas from Moorside! 

 

We have had a busy but exciting December!  The children 

enjoyed performing their Christmas shows and we hope you 

enjoyed watching them.  

 

We are aware that there is always an issue with availability of 

tickets for the Key Stage 2 show. We will be reviewing what 

happens next year to give everyone the opportunity of 

seeing their child in their show. 

 

Mince pie and getting crafty with the kids morning 

 

 
 

 

Attendance and punctuality 

 

School attendance has been hit hard by the recent bugs 

and viruses which have been circulating. In the New Year, try 

to get your child in school, on time every day – it is very much 

appreciated! 

 

Thank you! 

 

I would just like to personally say thank you for the warm 

welcome I have received during my first term at Moorside. 

The children are delightful and I have thoroughly enjoyed my 

time here so far. I would like to wish you and your families a 

Merry Christmas and wish you well for 2020! 

 

Mrs Taylor (Principal) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Xmas Shows 

Mon 16th Dec 

10am      Nurs am/Rec show 

2.15pm   Y1 & 2 show 

 

Tues 17th Dec 

9.45am    Y3 to 6 show 

2.15pm    Nurs pm/Rec show 

 

Weds 18th  Dec 

9.45am    Y1 & 2 show 

2.00pm    Y3 to 6 show 

   

Thurs 19th Dec 

Mince Pie/Craft morning for 

parents. 

Xmas Dinner Day 

 

Fri 20th Dec 

School closes at normal time for 

Xmas 

 

Mon 6th Jan 2020 

School re-opens to pupils 

 

 
 

December 2019 

Come and join us for a mince pie and 

warm drink on Thursday 19th December 

from 8:50am in the hall. You will also be 

able to join your child’s class to get 

crafty with them and make some 

Christmas themed craft.  

We are asking for a donation to the 

Ronald McDonald House charity. We 

hope to see you there! 



  
 

 

At Moorside we are always: 

 

1) Aiming for excellence; 

2) Respectful and learning together; 

3) Proud of our school community. 

 

            Spring Topics: 

EYFS:  Winter Wonderland 

 

Year 1:  What is it like in Australia? 

 

Year 2:  Explorers of the World 

 

Year 3:  What is life like in Russia? 

 

Year 4:  Would you survive as a 

Victorian child? 

  

Year 5:  India - How are their lives 

different to ours? 

 

Year 6: World War II 

 

Attendance 

 
Attendance upto 13/12/19 

 

Nurs am 89.06% 

Nurs pm 75.51%  

RC 93.46%  

RM 93.23%  

1B 94.93%  

1M 92.60%  

2G 93.84% 

2R 93.00% 

3F 94.38% 

3R 93.33%  

4B 95.99%  

4W 95.87%  

5I 95.08%  

5T 91.67%  

6A 94.13%  

6C 95.75%  
 

Our target is 97% 

 

 

School website: 

www.moorside-primary.net 

 

 
@MoorsidePA 

Year 3 visit to Park Bridge 

 

As part of their Iron Age topic Year 3 visited Park Bridge. They 

learned how to make a fire with fire steels, tried wattle and 

daub and made Iron Age axes. 

 

     
 

Year 3 & 4 Basketball 

 

Well done to our Basketball teams who took part in a 

competition at Droylsden Academy. They showed great 

sportsmanship and teamwork with our Y3 ‘A’ team getting 

2nd place! 

 
 

Fundraising 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for 

your generosity this year in support of the following causes: 

 

MacMillan coffee morning  £280.00 

Kidscan  £126.80 

Yellow Day (children's mental health/NSPCC) £284.31 

Children in Need  £600.00 

Poppy Day – amount to be confirmed 

 

Christmas Holidays 

 

We would like to remind you that school will close at normal 

time on Friday 20th December and will re-open on Monday 

6th January, 2020. 

 
 

http://www.moorside-primary.net/

